
Corsham Regis Primary Academy 

 Parents Evening Survey March 2023 

We asked all parent attending the open evenings on March the 28th and 29th
 to complete a 

survey consisting of 12 questions asking them about aspects of the school. We also 

encouraged parents who did not attend to collect a questionnaire from the main office and 

communicated this through our weekly newsletter. We were able to get 66 responses and all 

those asked were willing to take part.  

 
 Q1 My child is happy at school  

97% of parents agreed or strongly agreed (86% strongly) that their child is happy at school 3% 

disagreed that their child was happy at school 

 

*Q2 My child feels safe in school  

100% of parents agreed or strongly agreed (94% strongly) that they felt their child feels safe in 

school 

 

*Q3 My child makes good progress at this school  

100% of parents agreed their child made good progress with 86% of these strongly agreeing.  

 

*Q4 My child is well looked after at this school  

100% of parents agreed with 92% of these strongly agreeing 

 

*Q5 My child is taught well at this school  

100% of parents agreed with 89% of these strongly agreeing 

 

Q6 My child receives the appropriate homework for their age,  

96% agreed the level was appropriate, with 81% of these strongly agreeing. 6 % (4 parents) 

disagreed. 

 

*Q7 The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved  

100% 0f parents agreed with 85% agreeing strongly 

 

Q8 The school deals effectively with bullying  

94% of parents agreed with 77% strongly agreeing, 6% disagreed (4 parents), 1 parent left a ? in all 

the boxes. 

 

*Q9 The school is well lead and managed  

100% agreed with 88% of these strongly agreeing 

 

Q10 The school responds well to any concerns I raise  

96% agreed with 88% strongly agreeing, 2% disagreed (1 responses) 

*Q11 I receive valuable information from the school about my child’s progress  

100% agreed with 88% strongly agreeing 

 

Q12 Would you recommend this school to another parent.  



*100% agreed with 91% of these strongly agreeing. 

 

 

Additional comments  

‘I’m so happy’ 

‘Regis is amazing’ 

‘Keep up the good work’ 

‘Very good school for my child’ 

‘Thank you’ 

 

Conclusions  

From the 66 parents that took part in this survey the evidence suggests that the largest 

majority are happy about how their child is progressing at Regis and with the way in which the 

school is run.  

 

Where 100% either strongly agreed or agreed a higher percentage strongly agreed on the 

majority of questions compared to the same survey in October 2022. 

 

 

Actions form October 2022 parent survey 

We have plans to get markings re-done on the playgrounds in the Spring Term COMPLETED March 

2023 


